
July Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

        We are loving summer! We have had a blast so far 
and we have more fun things planned!

        This month we will be having camping week, circus 
week and talk about things that live under the sea. We will 
also be tie-dying T-shirts!

        The week of July 8, we will have camping week. If 
you would like to bring your child a sleeping bag to 
“ camp out under the stars “ you can! If not, their normal 
bedding is fine. We will give them the option to sleep on 
their cot with a sleeping bag or right on the floor with it. 

        The week of July 29 we will be tie-dying T-shirts. For 
this activity, we need each child to bring in a white shirt 
and $1.00. THE SHIRT NEEDS TO BE WASHED WITH 
NO FABRIC SOFTENER. IF THE SHIRT IS NOT 
WASHED AT ALL OR WASHED WITH FABRIC 
SOFTENER, THE DYE WILL NOT SOAK INTO THE 
SHIRT.  After we dye the shirts, they will be sent home 
with washing instructions. We will all wear our shirts on 
Wednesday, August 7.

       The kids love doing yoga! They are getting really 
good!

        Water day has been a big hit! It is always a fun day 
for all of us! Please make sure you send your child in 
his/her bathing suit every Friday even if it’s raining or 
cool in the morning.  The weather changes quickly. Also, 



please make sure they have a towel. Even though it is hot 
out, they sometimes get cold and want their towel. 

        We will have pajama day on Tuesday, July 9 and 
Wednesday, July 24.

        If everyone could please take a minute to make sure 
that your child has a full set of weather appropriate 
clothes in their cubbie, we would really appreciate it. Also 
please make sure your child has a water bottle everyday! 
Thank you 😊  


     

Happy 4th of July


Miss Jennifer, Miss Kim,

Miss Tracey and Miss Maria


